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& collecting trip to be held at KURE'S BEACH, NORTH CAROLINA

PROGRAM Tent

™M e CT'-"’.(.
Friday, May 22 (Recreation Building) &
7:30 p.m, INFORMAL MEETING--INFORMATION--ARRANGEMENT OF TRIPS--

INSPECTION OF EXHIBITS.

Saturday, May 23 (Recreation Building)
1:00 p.m. COLLECTING TRIP TO NEW INLET BEACH UNDER DIRECTION OF

MR. CHEEK.

7:30 p.m. Business meeting; Program to be arranged; Social Hour
(refreshments to be served by Community Organization of
Kure's Beach.)

SPECIAL ATTRACTIONS

SHELLS FOR SALE AT VERY LOW PRICES. (These shells were purchased for
the convenience of members by the kindness of Mr. Herman Weil.)

EXHIBIT OF COLLECTION of Mr. and Mrs. Cheek.
EXHIBIT FROM THE COLLECTION of Mr. Burr. %
EX4JIBIT OF N, C. SHELLS, Misses Grady and Matthews.

Beautiful specimens may also be purchased from the shop in connection
with the Shell Museum and other places.

INFORMATION

Boute 411 will take you straight through Wilmington and on to Kure's
Beach,

Many cottages and Motel Rooms are available at Kure's Beach at
extremely reasonable prices. (See enclosed folder.)

The Lutheran Church of Kure's Beach has kindly provided us with the
use of the large recreation room and a lecture room for our C
meeting. Rev. Corley Lineberger is the pastor of the church
which is located at the rear of the town water tank.

Mr. Cheek has arranged for transportation to New Inlet by boat for
those who do not wish to take a long hike (cost nominal) .

"The Rocks" for any members of your family who may not be
interested in shelling. Many members will probably get in a
little fishing during the trip also.

There is excellent fishing at Kure's Beach from the pier and also at E

Visitors are welcome at all our meetings and on all our trips.

MAKE THIS AN ECONOMICAL AND DELIGHTFUL WEEKEND AT THE BEACH AS MANY CF
OUR MEMBERS HAVE ALREADY PLANNED TO DO.

LAST MEETING--March 6-7--The Carolinan, Nags Head, North Carolina.

Thanks to the hotel transportation the beaches that were remote and
near Virginia were traversed as well as those toward Oregon
Inlet. Finds were worthwhile if not spectacular,

In the business meeting Harry T. Davis was chosen for the Board to

replace retiring E. M. Walker. The next meeting was set for
Kure's Beach on May 22-23,

d
1‘!:§Wadsworth called attention to the WUNC-TV Program on shells, on
Wednesday, May 13th, at 2 p.m.

 Mr. Porter called attention to a bivalve (Rangia cuniata) new to
Albemarle Sound. Also that the Genus Busycon was being revised.
Miss McDonald exhibited some fossil shells from a quarry near
New Bern. =t = ok S e D




